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The Willamette Valley is one of the last remaining regions in the world suitable for 

large-scale vegetable specialty seed production, including the majority of the world’s 

brassica seed supply. Over 90% of some brassica seed varieties, like cabbage, are 

grown in the Willamette Valley. Increased and unpinned canola acreage could 

irreversibly damage this industry.  

A recent assessment by non-partisan firm Highland Economics was unambiguous 

that the high-value brassica seed industry is worth far more to Oregon than low-value 

canola in terms of revenue and job creation. The assessment unequivocally 

underscores the need for permanent protections and also cites several canola 

alternatives that do not pose the same threat. 


